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Metro District Right of Way Office Tel: 651-234-7500 
1500 W. County Road B2 
Roseville, MN 55113 

Fax: 651-234-7708 
 

 
 
March 28, 2025 
 
Craig Jochum 
City Engineer       
City of St. Francis 
4058 St. Francis Blvd NW 
St. Francis, MN 55070 
 
Subject: C.S. 0206 (T.H. 47) 
 LUP # 0206-022 
 Limited Use Permit for Non-Motorized Trail 

Termination Notice  
 
Dear Mr. Jochum: 
 
This letter serves as MnDOT’s formal notice to terminate the Limited Use Permit 
referred to as #0206-022 by and between the State of Minnesota, Department of 
Transportation (MnDOT) and the City of St. Francis.  
 
Part of this non-motorized trail is being reconstructed with SAP 235-101-003. To bring the 
City into compliance with current Federal and State regulations and policies, MNDOT 
will issue LUP # 0206-0111, included with this letter. 
 
Effective on the issuance of Limited Use Permit # 0206-0111, MnDOT terminates this 
Limited Use Permit and such permit is null and void effective on such date.    
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at: 651-234-7586 or e-mail 
Lisa.Dircks@state.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Lisa Dircks 
Lisa Dircks 
Limited Use Permit Facilitator 
 
  


